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Client update: Israeli Consumer
Protection and Fair Trade Authority
issues draft guidance on disclosure
obligations for IoT products

Client Updates

The draft guidance, which was issued together with the National Cyber Directorate, details the disclosures

that should be made to consumers regarding cyber risks, to which IoT products may be exposed.

In this client update Partner Assaf Harel together with Senior Associate Rebecca Genis review the

draft guidance.
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